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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Judith

Last_Name :
Scheuer

E-mail :

eComment :
I have lived in Lakeside for most of my 67 years. The latest round of maps have seen improvement to the needs of
East County, however, they still do not totally represent our East County community.  Map 10 excludes Jamul and
much of the distant back country & puts them in with Chula Vista. This makes NO SENSE. Map 11 is better but
still has issues as follows:  1. Santa Ysabel should not be split off from Ramona and Julian. 2. Unincorportated El
Cajon shares county services including law enforcement and should be included in with the rest of East County.  3.
Why on earth are you including a chunk of the City of San Diego into the mix with East County? The City of San
Diego residents do not share any of our culture and sense of community.  For example, if there was a zoning issue to
vote on that attempted to increase density in our district, generally San Diego residents would not understand our
desire to maintain lower density & could overrun our vote.  It make no sense.
Please remove City of San Diego from East County boundaries.  Keep East County as much as possible as it exists. 
Do not send Jamul to Chula Vista.
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